Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 11:52 AM

To: hjdrzhou@aol.com

Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Sheffer,
Vicki (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 642 Charles Ave.

Mr. Zhou:

The CNA surety bond, in the amount of $5,000, that was recently submitted for your property at 642 Charles Ave. on
behalf of Lee Mung (or Mung Lee) is not acceptable.

A

Reid Soley

DSI Inspector 111

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9120

reid.soley @ci.stpaul.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public
health and safety for all.”



